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DATE:
April 1, 2004

TO:
All Holders of Standard Special Provisions



FROM:
Dean Van De Wege, Project Development Branch

SUBJECT:
Revision of Section 101, Pavement Structure and Subgrade

Attached is a new standard special provision, Revision of Section 101, Pavement Structure and Subgrade, 1 page, dated April 1, 2004.  Use this standard special provision on all projects, beginning with projects advertised on or after April 29, 2004.  Earlier use is permissible.

This new standard special provision reflects recent decisions by the Materials/Construction Coordination Group to clearly define that Value Engineering Change Proposals will not be considered in any portion of the pavement structure, including treated subgrade.  This standard special states that subgrade that has been treated with lime, fly ash, cement kiln dust, or combinations thereof for stabilization will be considered as forming part of the subbase. 

Please add this new standard special provision to your file.  A new Index of Standard Special Provisions dated April 1, 2004 is attached.
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